Wallsend Jubilee Primary School

Remote Education

What your child will be offered if school is closed:

- You will receive an email from your child's class teacher to confirm that your child's education will continue remotely, attached to this will be a child friendly remote learning document for you to share with your child
- You will receive information about how to access google meet and how the safeguarding expectations when using google meet
- Please inform the school office (office@wallsendjubileeps.org.uk) if you do not have a tablet or laptop at home for remote education. In this instance a pack of work can be collected from the school office on a weekly basis
- Your child's class teacher will communicate with your child through their NTLP email account
- From Day 1 your child will be sent an invitation to join a daily, morning google meet.

 During this meeting a register will be taken, teachers will outline the schedule for the day and give the opportunity for children to ask questions regarding school work
- On Day 1 of self-isolation parents are directed to the website for generic activities for your child to access and complete
- From day 2 until the end of the self-isolation teachers will set a schedule of work for each
 day on the year group webpage. This will be 4 lessons of approximately 1 hour each.
 These will be delivered through PPT, google slides, the oak national academy or BBC
 Bitesize. Lessons will include activities that all children can access as well as challenges
 and deeper thinking activities for those who want to push themselves a little further
- Where possible we ask that your child submits work or a photo of their work by linking to theirs or your email account.
- Any submitted work will receive feedback from the class teacher or class teaching assistant
- At the end of the week (Friday afternoon) your child will be sent an invitation to attend a
 google meet. This will allow children the opportunity to share the work they have
 completed up to this point
- You and your child can email any questions or queries regarding the set work during school working hours to the class teacher. Your class teachers will respond at the earliest convenience. Please bear in mind they will be teaching their class and so may not be able to give an immediate response.